
Greetings Companions and Sir Knights,

I hope the summer has been a good experience for you and your families.  As we 
work on into the fall of the year I would like to remind each of you that our regular
meeting of York Rite is on the third Wednesday of each month, with the 
September meeting being on September 18th.  That meeting will open on the 
Chapter.  We will be having a meal at 6:30 PM and the meeting will open in the 
Egyptian Room at 7:30.  

We are going to begin practicing for the annual Commandery Inspection which 
will be held on November 14, 2015 in Huntington.  Fort Wayne will be hosting that
at Huntington.    There are still a few minor parts, including a few non- speaking 
parts that are not fully cast, so even if you are not an officer I would be glad to 
have you participate.  We are doing this on the Order of Malta, so a Commandery 
uniform is not needed.

Here is a tentative schedule of the practice dates, all times will be at 7:30 unless 
otherwise stated:

Wednesday, September 9thafter the Huntington’s stated meeting in Huntington.

Monday, September 14th in the Egyptian Room in Fort Wayne.

Wednesday, September 23rd in the Egyptian Room in Fort Wayne.

Monday, October 5th at Huntington.

Wednesday, November 11th, dress rehearsal after Huntington’s Stated Meeting in 
Huntington.

Please review the above dates and if you see any obvious conflicts let me know so 
that changes can be made.  Two of the rehearsals are after Huntington York Rite’s 
Stated Meeting, so please plan on attending their meeting prior to those 
rehearsals.

Fraternally, 



John Coleman, Eminent Commander


